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Orders are now being accepted for our state-wide read aloud.  
Schools receive books for every student and a whole suite of 
educator-created classroom and home resource materials. 

When the whole state reads the same book at the same time, there’s a lot to talk about!®

https://readtothem.org/states-read-one-book/

